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The 3M company has already received the public by omission, having known for decades that
PFAS chemicals were persistent, and finding their way into human blood streams. We have all
been victimized. 3M needs to be monitored as if in criminal probation, checking every claim and
questioning every bit of data they submit. Further, the limits on these chemicals in wastewater need
to be practically zero. 3M's cost should not be a concern. The public health should be the primary
concern. Not only are these chemicals endocrine disruptors but they are unpredentedly persistent in
the human body as well. 3M should be made to pay for a study on what safe exposure levels are,
and then set the standard significantly lower than that as a buffer. They have lost the right to be
trusted, we already know that our Minnesota communities are none of their concern.


